
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 2/4/2013 4:21:36 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Meeting with you and Jane Yura? 

Yes, as long as it's understood that any discussions about things Gen Hagan is handling should 
be with him. 

On Feb 4, 2013, at 4:20 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Could Jane Yura and I meet with you - like for lunch or coffee - to update you 
on the status of some miscellaneous gas issues that you specifically have 
expressed interest in? For example, high pressure regulators (HPRs)? 

Thanks 

Laura 
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